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ACTION BY WHOM TIMESCALE OUTCOME 
Step 1– Create a Travel 

Action Group.   
This group should include 
pupils, staff, and parents. 

Lorraine Mackie Pupils to be added to 
existing group from new 
School Council, 
September 2017. 

Go Getters Team 
established Spring term 
2017 

Jane Townsend Parent Representative-
ask at Governors’ 
meeting. Autumn Term 
2017 

 

 
Step 2– Surveys.  To 
establish our current travel 
modes conduct a simple 
survey for pupils, staff and 
parents/guardians/carers. 

Lorraine Mackie Autumn Term 2017 Hands up surveys by 
pupils for Sustrans and 
October 10 day active 
challenge 
Staff online modeshift 
surveys Oct. 

 
Step 3– Mapping 

Exercise.  Provide the 
school with maps for every 
class to plot their current 
journey to school. The Go 
Getters will analyse these 
maps and plot the four 
major routes taken by 
pupils on their journey to 
school. 

Lorraine Mackie 
 
The Go Getters Team 

Spring Term 2018  

 
Step 4– Route Audit.  
Prepare a report of 
measures/plan of actions 
that should be taken to 
make the journey to 
school safer for all.  

Lorraine Mackie Late Spring or Summer 
Term 2018 

 

 
Step 5– Travel Plan  
Launch our plan. 
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ACTIONS AND ACTIVITIES PLANNED TO SUPPORT OUR SCHOOL TRAVEL PLAN. 
 

ACTIVITY WHEN IMPACT 

Walk to School Week/Month 
 

October 2017 Healthier familes; energised children; 
positive start to their day. 
Fewer cars being used therefore ease 
parking problems. 

Park and Stride Refresh/relaunch as part of 10 
day active challenge, 
commencing 09.10.17 

Healthier familes; energised children; 
positive start to their day. 
Fewer cars being used therefore ease 
parking problems. 

Promoting Car Sharing 
 

Autumn term 2017 
Launch this at the start of the 
academic year at parents' 
information evenings and 
workshops. Also via 
newsletters; website? 

Fewer cars being used therefore ease 
parking problems. 

Safe driver behaviour and walking 

routes  

Autumn term 2017 
Launch this at the start of the 
academic year at parents' 
information evenings and 
workshops. Also via 
newsletters; website? 

Parents park on Pot House Lane and 
Alpine Road during the school commute.  
Many parents drive and park on footways 
creating a safety hazard and an 
obstruction for those walking. Encourage 
drivers to think about where they are 
parking and reduce the problem currently 
seen around the school. This in turn will 
encourage others to walk/cycle to school. 
 

Improving public transport 

information  

 

Spring term 2017 Possible increase in bus use, thus fewer 
cars? 

Road safety education and 

resources/maps showing safe 

routes to schools 

Spring term 2017 Parents and children more confident to 
walk, scoot, cycle to school. 
Share educational DVD to raise 
awareness of how to use the crossing-
road crossing patrol people to attend and 
speak to whole school in an assembly. 

Bike Week 

 

Summer term 2017 Children gain confidence to cycle; 
healthier children. 
 

Bikeability cycle training 

 

Summer term 2017 Children gain confidence to cycle; 
healthier children. 
Parents may feel more confident to allow 
their child to cycle to school. 

Bike storage  
Long term Should more children ride their bikes to 

school, a bicycle shed with lockable gates 
could be constructed within the school 
grounds. 
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